[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Susan Slater 
Sent: 17 July 2017 14:56
To: Planning
Cc: Bloxham Parish Council
Subject: Planning application 17/01225/F Cala Management Ltd, Land near Oxford Rd Bodicote

Hi

We recently received the papers for this application as statutory consultees. This is the first time that we have received any notifications  relating to this site though I see that we are noted as consultees on the recently refused application for proposed engineering operations and drainage works relating to this development.(17/00316/F)

We therefore, do not intend to respond as we have nothing to add to the responses already made by Adderbury Parish Council and other statutory consultees.

Best regards

Sue Slater
Chair, Bloxham Planning and Strategy Committee.

